
News Worth Sharing:
Free Naloxone Administration and Suicide

Prevention Training
The Town of Kent is collaborating with the Northwest Corner Prevention Network to host a
training for the public on two very important topics: Suicide prevention and overdose
prevention. This training is being offered both in person and via Zoom.
See flyer below for details and to register.

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUsf-6sqTgrGNDneKFxuHQCrt2MQGs5841E#/registration


Click to register!
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